
Ellen Coffin  
PO Box 40, Noorvik, AK 99763  
Email: ellen_coffin@hotmail.com  
Cell: 907-717-4246  
 
October 11, 2023  
 

Margaret Hansen/Terri Walker, President/Superintendent 
Northwest Arctic Borough School District 
Board of Education 
776 Third Street, Kotzebue, AK 99752 
PH: 907-442-1800 
 
Dear Margaret/Terri,  

 
I am writing to inform you about my decision to resign from my position on the Northwest 

Arctic Borough School District Board of Education effective immediately. It has been an honor 
to serve on the Board of Education this past year. I have decided to resign from my position 
because I found employment in a village that I do not represent.  

 
I would like to express my gratitude for the opportunities and experiences I have gained while 

serving on the board. It has been a privilege to work alongside dedicated individuals committed 
to improving the quality of life for our region. Among the many things I have learned, the most 
important was how the process works and how the many bright hard working and dedicated 
individuals in the district make such a huge positive difference in our children’s lives.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the number above if you have any questions. Again, 
thank you, Margaret, Terri and the rest of the Board, for this great opportunity and the 

experience.  
 
Sincerely 

Ellen Coffin 

mailto:ellen_coffin@hotmail.com

